
Musetta Report – October 2015 

Note to Committee Chairs 

From my September report:  All chairs should be sending their calendar events directly to me if they are missing 
from the calendar, as well as a list of their members. The latter is important so that emails sent from Musetta 
have accurate lists to go by. (Italics added) 
 
I’ve heard from no one except Jeff. Throw me a bone people. We’re shelling out good money for a system that 
does everything we need it to…IF it has the information to input to it. Jus’ sayin’. 

Annual Membership Application 

The following members have not yet completed their annual membership application: 

 Dung Nguyen 

 Marlene Kanuck 

Database Entries 

The addresses in the database are being reviewed this month for accuracy and uniformity. Once again, if you 
have access to making changes in Musetta please use the standardized USPS guidelines, which almost NEVER 
uses punctuation, “Apt,” “Suite” and the full name of the type of street (lane, street, avenue, etc).  
 
Submitted respectfully by Terry Drew Karanen, October 21, 2015. 


